
 
 

      
 
Law Enforcement 
Liaison Office 
1401 Broadway 
San Diego, CA 
92101-5729 
 
 

 
San Diego 
Police Officer 
Mark Herring 
(619) 531-1500 
 
San Diego 
Sheriff's Deputy 
Marcial Lopez 
(619) 531-1547 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
                         Suspect Wanted in Sexual Assault 

Up to $1,000 Reward Offered 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

                     August 4, 2022 
 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers and investigators from the San Diego Sheriff’s 
Department Sexual Assault Unit want your help identifying a man wanted in 
connection to sexual assault that occurred in the community of Lincoln Acres. 

 
On July 26, 2022, just before 3:00 p.m., a 16-year-old female victim was walking near 
the 2900 block of Prospect Street, near Sweetwater Road in the unincorporated 
community of Lincoln Acres, when she was attacked by an unknown male.  Sheriff’s 
deputies responded and initiated the investigation. 
 
Through the investigation, investigators located surveillance video of the suspect. 
 
Suspect Description: 
 
18–25-year-old Hispanic or Asian man standing 5'5" – 5'11" tall with a thin build, 
wearing a tan shirt with a torn collar and khaki pants. The suspect was also seen 
wearing a white tank top.  
 

Photos of the suspect are on page two of this news release. 
 

*** To watch and download surveillance video of the suspect, visit: 
https://vimeo.com/734180980 ***** 

 

 
Anyone with information on the identity and the location of the suspect is asked to 
call the San Diego Sheriff’s Department Sexual Assault Unit at (858) 285-6293 or the 
Crime Stoppers anonymous tip line at (888) 580-8477.  Crime Stoppers is offering up 
to a $1,000 reward to anyone with information that leads to an arrest in this case.  
Visit www.sdcrimestoppers.org for information on how to send web or mobile app 
tips. 
 
 

• Media inquiries about this case can be directed to Lieutenant Kevin Ralph at 
(858) 285-6293 or email at Kevin.Ralph@sdsheriff.org.  

 

• Inquiries about Crime Stoppers can be directed to Deputy Marcial Lopez at 
(619) 531-1547 or email at marcial.lopez@sdsheriff.org        
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